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Junior's Adventures: Storytime Book Set
A strategy for changing attitudes about personal finances covers such
topics as getting out of debt, the dangers of cash advances and
keeping spending within income limits.

Bringing Up Money Smart Kids
Shows parents how to use the time they have with their children in
ways that are productive & enjoyable. Following the strategies the
book presents will give parents renewed confidence in their abilities
to help their children succeed in school without attempting to be
teachers, as well as end many of the hassles associated with school &
homework.

The Total Money Makeover
In The Meaningful Money Handbook, personal finance expert and
podcaster extraordinaire Pete Matthew guides you through everything
you need to KNOW and everything you need to DO to build a secure
financial future for yourself and your family. This is achievable for
everyone by following three simple steps: 1. Spend less than you earn
and clear debt. 2. Insure against disaster. 3. Build up your savings
and invest wisely. You will learn: • How to get out of debt as quickly
as possible. • Techniques for good financial control, so you can avoid
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getting into debt again. • The importance of insurance for laying down
a foundation on which to build a solid financial plan, which isn’t
washed away by an unexpected disaster. • How to save and invest simply
and efficiently so that you can work your way towards future financial
freedom. No matter your starting position, or your existing level of
comfort with dealing with your money, Pete Matthew’s calm,
straightforward and jargon-free approach will appeal to you and help
you to set out on the right path. The Meaningful Money Handbook is a
practical guide to succeeding with money by cutting out the stuff you
don’t need to know, and clarifying the essential things you need to
do, to make a real difference to your life. Don’t put it off any
longer – pick up this book and start to take a meaningful approach to
your money today.

The MoneySmart Family System
Most parents do more harm than good when they try to teach their
children about money. They make saving seem like a punishment, and
force their children to view reckless spending as their only rational
choice. To most kids, a savings account is just a black hole that
swallows birthday checks. David Owen, a New Yorker staff writer and
the father of two children, has devised a revolutionary new way to
teach kids about money. In The First National Bank of Dad, he explains
how he helped his own son and daughter become eager savers and
rational spenders. He started by setting up a bank of his own at home
and offering his young children an attractively high rate of return on
any amount they chose to save. "If you hang on to some of your wealth
instead of spending it immediately," he told them, "in a little while,
you'll be able to double or even triple your allowance." A few years
later, he started his own stock market and money-market fund for them.
Most children already have a pretty good idea of how money works, Owen
believes; that's why they are seldom interested in punitive savings
schemes mandated by their parents. The first step in making children
financially responsible, he writes, is to take advantage of human
nature rather than ignoring it or futilely trying to change it. "My
children are often quite irresponsible with my money, and why
shouldn't they be?" he writes. "But they are extremely careful with
their own." The First National Bank of Dad also explains how to give
children real experience with all kinds of investments, how to foster
their charitable instincts, how to make them more helpful around the
house, how to set their allowances, and how to help them acquire a
sense of value that goes far beyond money. He also describes at length
what he feels is the best investment any parent can make for a child
-- an idea that will surprise most readers.

Love and Logic Money-isms
Your children can join Junior in these six fun-filled adventures!
Transform their futures with these colorful and entertaining books by
teaching them how to handle money now. From working and saving to
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giving and spending, these wonderful stories will teach your kids reallife lessons, and the stories are so much fun that your children won't
even know they're learning! Recommended for kids ages 3-10. What Books
Are In the Junior's Adventures: Storytime Book Set? The Super Red
Racer (Work) Careless at the Carnival (Spending) The Big Birthday
Surprise (Giving) My Fantastic Fieldtrip (Saving) The Big Pay-Off
(Integrity) Battle of the Chores (Debt)

Why Smart Kids Worry
Wise money management and wise living go hand-in-hand, and nowhere
else is this truth demonstrated more vividly than in Raising MoneySmart Kids. This easy-to-understand guidebook shows how parents and
children can enjoy a lifetime of financial well-being and
security--leading to financial independence and family harmony.

Strong Fathers, Strong Daughters
In Love Your Life, Not Theirs, Rachel Cruze shines a spotlight on the
most damaging money habit we have: comparing ourselves to others. Then
she unpacks seven essential money habits for living the life we really
want--a life in line with our values, where we can afford the things
we want to buy without being buried under debt, stress, and worry. The
Joneses are broke. Life looks good, but hidden beneath that glossy
exterior are credit card bills, student loans, car payments, and an
out-of-control mortgage. Their money situation is a mess, and they're
trying to live a life they simply can't afford. So why exactly do we
try so hard to keep up with the Joneses? Are we really living the
lives we want, or are we chasing someone else's dream, just trying to
keep up appearances on social media, at church, and in our community?
Why are we letting other people set the pace for our own family's
finances? In Love Your Life, Not Theirs, Rachel shows you how to buy
and do the things that are important to you--the right way. That
starts by choosing to quit the comparisons, reframing the way you
think about money, and developing new habits like avoiding debt,
living on a plan, watching your spending, saving for the future,
having healthy conversations about money, and giving. These habits
work, and Rachel is living proof. Now, she wants to empower you to
live the life you've always dreamed of without creating the debt,
stress, and worry that are all too often part of the deal. Social
media isn't real life, and trying to keep up with the Joneses will
never get you anywhere. It's time to live--and love--your life, not
theirs. "I've never read a book about money that takes this
approach--and that's a good thing! Comparison has a way of weaving
itself throughout all aspects of our lives, including our money. In
Love Your Life, Not Theirs, Rachel Cruze outlines the seven money
habits that really matter--and they have nothing to do with keeping up
with the Joneses!" Candace Cameron-Bure Actress, author, and co-host
of The View "Love Your Life, Not Theirs is full of the kind of
practical, straightforward advice we've come to expect from Rachel
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Cruze. She offers guidance on paying down debt, smart saving, and the
right way to talk to your spouse about money. These indispensable tips
can help with day-to-day spending decisions and put you on a path to
establishing healthy financial habits." Susan Spencer Editor-in-Chief
for Woman's Day "Cruze's self-deprecating and honest voice is a great
resource for anyone wanting to take charge of their money. With humor
and approachability, she helps her readers set themselves up for
success and happiness, no matter what current financial state they may
be in." Kimberly Williams-Paisley New York Times best-selling author
of Where the Light Gets In "In today's world of social media, the
temptation to play the comparison game is stronger than ever. Love
Your Life, Not Theirs is the perfect reminder that, when it comes to
money, comparison is a game you can't win. A terrific--and much
needed--read." Jean Chatzky Financial Editor, NBC TODAY and Host of
HerMoney with Jean Chatzky Podcast

MoneySmart Kids Financial Training Kit
Love and Logic Money-isms is a collection of wise words that capture
the powerful and inspiring truths about raising financially
responsible kids. If you would like to know how to: -Set limits
without losing your children's love -Do what's best for your kids
without feeling guilty -Do what's right in the short term to prevent
future financial problems in the long term This book is for you!
Giving a child a credit card doesn't teach responsibility. Giving them
a chance to earn one by demonstrating maturity and responsibility
does. Testimonials: Love and Logic Works like nothing I have ever
seen. I have a 13 year old son with mild autism and for us the Love
and Logic program has worked brilliantly.- Brenda, Sacramento, CA I
can honestly tell you that bed time isn't a chore anymore. I'm glad
that we've started using Love and Logic early in our children's
lives.- Todd, Manitowoc, WI

Rich Dad's Rich Kid, Smart Kid
Dave Ramsey's Complete Guide to Money
Almost 50 million Americans have cumulatively borrowed more than $1.5
trillion to attend college. Roughly one-third of all adults aged 25 to
34 have a student loan. In Education without Debt businessman and
philanthropist Scott MacDonald examines the real-life impact of
crushing levels of student debt on borrowers and what can be done to
fix this crisis. Weaving together stories of debt-impaired lives with
stories of personal success achieved with the essential help of
financial aid, MacDonald reveals the devastating personal and societal
impact of the debt problem and offers possible solutions. He explores
the efforts of colleges and private philanthropists to make education
affordable and relates his own experience of funding financial aid for
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need-eligible students at five universities. Education without Debt is
a must-read book for anyone concerned about the rising cost of
education and what to do about this critical policy and societal
issue.

Make Your Kid A Money Genius (Even If You're Not)
Most of us live with the stubborn idea that we'll always have tomorrow
to do our most important and valuable work. We fill our days with
frantic activity, bouncing from task to task, scrambling to make
deadlines, and chasing the next promotion. But by the end of each day
we're often left asking ourselves, 'did the work I do today really
matter?' Die Emptyis a tool for people who aren't willing to put off
their most important work for another day. Todd Henry explains the
forces that keep us in stagnation and introduces a process for
instilling consistent practices into your life that will keep you on a
true and steady course. 'You have limited number of days on Earth.
This book sends an urgent message- make them count!' Chris Guillebeau,
author of The $100 Startupand The Art of Non-conformity 'In a field
crowded with rivals, Todd Henry stands out as a unique and original
voice. I love Todd's outstanding thoughts on how each of us possesses
a career-in-potential, and it's our challenge to bring it forth so
that we can 'die empty.' If you can read this book and not be
inspired, you need a 100 percent full-body-and-soul transplant.'
Steven Pressfield, author of The War of Artand Turning Pro 'It's a
veritable page-turner of insights and new ways to think about how to
soak the most creative juices out of your life.' Twist Image 'If
you've pondered a life list, books you want to write, trips you want
to take, creative projects you want to begin, don't allow those
visions to die with you. Let Todd Henry help you make it happen.'
Aaron McHugh's Insights Into Work, Life, & Playblog 'Most of the
advice is sensible, easy to implement, and a reminder that best
efforts are more rewarding than mediocre ones.' Success

HBR's 10 Must Reads on Negotiation (with bonus article "15
Rules for Negotiating a Job Offer" by Deepak Malhotra)
This handbook for parents explains how to teach children the
fundamental principles of finance, introducing problem-solving skills
that help youngsters understand the importance of a good education and
financial planning in their lives.

Love Your Life Not Theirs
WINNER! Mom's Choice Gold Award for parenting books -- Mom's Choice
Awards: The best in family-friendly media "My kid is smart, but" It
takes more than school smarts to create a fulfilling life. In fact,
many bright children face special challenges: Some are driven by
perfectionism; Some are afraid of effort, because they're used to
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instant success; Some routinely butt heads with authority figures;
Some struggle to get along with their peers; Some are outwardly
successful but just don't feel good about themselves. This practical
and compassionate book explains the reasons behind these struggles and
offers parents do-able strategies to help children cope with feelings,
embrace learning, and build satisfying relationships. Drawing from
research as well as the authors’ clinical experience, it focuses on
the essential skills children need to make the most of their abilities
and become capable, confident, and caring people.

Smart Parenting for Smart Kids
Is it possible to raise financially responsible kids of any age in a
society filled with consumerism and entitlement? New York Times bestselling authors Steve and Annette Economides raised their five kids
while spending 77 percent less than the USDA predicted. And the money
they did spend was also used to train their children to become
financially independent. The MoneySmart Family System will show you
how to teach your children to manage money and have a good attitude
while they’re learning to earn, budget, and spend wisely. Learn how
to: Get the kids out the door for school with less stress. End the
battle over clothing—forever Teach your children to be grateful and
generous. Inspire your kids to help with chores as a member of a
winning team. Prepare your kids for their first paying job. Help your
kids pay for their own auto insurance, and even pay cash for their own
cars. Employ strategies for debt-free college educations. Truly help
your adult children when they want to move back home. Be prepared to
deal with your adult children when they ask for bailouts. With clear
steps for children of every age, The MoneySmart Family System proves
that it’s never too early, too late, or too hard to start learning
financial responsibility. “Every parent or parent-to-be should read
this book!” —Dr. Laura Schlessinger

Smart Mama, Smart Money
A practical financial guide covers such topics as eliminating debt,
investing simply, making sound financial decisions, and
revolutionizing relationsips with the flow of money.

Education without Debt
The ultimate parent’s guide to raising financially smart toddlers to
teenagers. Our children today have more money than in all of history.
They face more pressure to spend and to keep up with their friends.
The challenge for parents is to teach restraint and responsibility
when our society may not put much stock on such values. This book
teaches parents what to tell their children about money and how to
tell them. The authors share their challenges and successes in plain
common sense language. Good money habits are put forth in an easy to
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follow manner. The chapters are full of practical advice and humour,
and you learn to answer difficult questions posed by your children.

The Legacy Journey
What does the Bible really say about money? About wealth? How much
does God expect you to give to others? How does wealth affect your
friendships, marriage, and children? How much is “enough”? There’s a
lot of bad information in our culture today about wealth―and the
wealthy. Worse, there’s a growing backlash in America against our most
successful citizens, but why? To many, wealth is seen as the natural
result of hard work and wise money management. To others, wealth is
viewed as the ultimate, inexcusable sin. This has left many godly men
and women confused about what to do with the resources God’s put in
their care. They were able to build wealth using God’s ways of
handling money, but then they are left feeling guilty about it. Is
this what God had in mind?

The Ultimate Parenting Map to Money Smart Kids
Financial Peace Junior is designed to help you teach your kids about
money. It's packed with tools, resources and step-by-step instructions
for parents. What can be intimidating is made ultra-easy. There are
ideas for activities and age-appropriate chores, and you'll have all
the tools you need to make learning about money a part of your daily
life. Your kids will love the exciting games and toys. The lessons of
working, giving, saving and spending are brought to life through fun
stories in the activity book, and kids will love tracking their
progress on the dry-erase boards! Financial Peace Junior doesn't just
give you the tools to teach your kids to win with money--it shows you
how.

The Opposite of Spoiled
In the spirit of Wendy Mogel’s The Blessing of a Skinned Knee and Po
Bronson and Ashley Merryman’s Nurture Shock, New York Times “Your
Money” columnist Ron Lieber delivers a taboo-shattering manifesto that
explains how talking openly to children about money can help parents
raise modest, patient, grounded young adults who are financially wise
beyond their years. For Ron Lieber, a personal finance columnist and
father, good parenting means talking about money with our kids.
Children are hyper-aware of money, and they have scores of questions
about its nuances. But when parents shy away from the topic, they lose
a tremendous opportunity—not just to model the basic financial
behaviors that are increasingly important for young adults but also to
imprint lessons about what the family truly values. Written in a warm,
accessible voice, grounded in real-world experience and stories from
families with a range of incomes, The Opposite of Spoiled is both a
practical guidebook and a values-based philosophy. The foundation of
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the book is a detailed blueprint for the best ways to handle the
basics: the tooth fairy, allowance, chores, charity, saving,
birthdays, holidays, cell phones, checking accounts, clothing, cars,
part-time jobs, and college tuition. It identifies a set of traits and
virtues that embody the opposite of spoiled, and shares how to embrace
the topic of money to help parents raise kids who are more generous
and less materialistic. But The Opposite of Spoiled is also a promise
to our kids that we will make them better with money than we are. It
is for all of the parents who know that honest conversations about
money with their curious children can help them become more patient
and prudent, but who don’t know how and when to start.

The First National Bank of Dad
As a parent, you want the best for your kids. You work hard to provide
them with every advantage. You want them to be safe, smart and
healthy. Yet when it comes to money, it’s a whole different story. If
you’re like most people, you’d rather run a mile through a desert with
a camel on your back than talk about money with your children. Are you
going to follow in your parents’ footsteps, keeping financial matters
a deep, dark secret? Or do you want your children to have a healthy,
balanced attitude toward money? Then it’s time to pull your head out
of the sand and roll up your sleeves. Gail Vaz-Oxlade, Canada’s #1
personal finance expert, believes that teaching kids about money is a
parent’s job. She knows that building confidence and money skills
starts with an age-appropriate allowance to help your kids accomplish
important tasks: Making saving a habit Learning the difference between
needs and wants Using the “magic jars” to balance competing goals
Creating lifelong money management skills What better gift could you
give your children than the confidence to control their money, rather
than letting their money control them? Let Gail help you raise “MoneySmart Kids.”

Money Doesn't Grow On Trees
Discover 10 Essential Ways to Make the Most of Your Time "Time is
money," as the saying goes, but most of us never feel we have enough
of either. In Master Your Time, Master Your Life, internationally
acclaimed productivity expert and bestselling author Brian Tracy
presents a brilliant new approach to time management that will help
you gain control of your time and accomplish far more, faster and more
easily than you ever thought possible. Drawing on the latest research
in productivity science and Tracy's decades of expertise, this
breakthrough program allocates time into ten categories of
priority--including strategic planning/goal setting, people and
family, income improvement, rest/relaxation, and even creative
time--and reveals the best techniques for focusing on each
effectively. By thoughtfully applying the principles in Master Your
Time, Master Your Life, you'll not only achieve greater results and
reach your goals more quickly and successfully, you'll also have more
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time to devote to what you truly love.

Raising Financially Confident Kids
From the bestselling author of Get Clark Smart comes this valuable new
resource enabling parents to pass 'Clark Smart' skills for saving and
spending wisely on to kids of every age lark Howard-bestselling
author, money-saving expert, and host of the popular syndicated radio
program The Clark Howard Show-is back with more of his winning
financial wisdom, this time aimed at helping parents teach kids realworld financial skills for today and every day. Parents of children of
all ages-from elementary school through high school, college, and
beyond-will benefit from Clark's sound, uncomplicated advice across a
comprehensive range of topics. In Clark Smart Parents, Clark Smart
Kids, he addresses everything from allowances-when and how much to
give-to teaching teens about credit cards and navigating the purchase
of a first car-how to get it, pay for it, and insure it-to saving for
college, paying off loans, staying out of debt, and much more!

Financial Peace Revisited
Money is one of those subjects that either gets too much or too little
attention when it comes to our kids. What most children need is to
create a comfortable relationship with money and have an opportunity
to be in control of financial decisions. Besides the children growing
into adults who have more financial confidence, good parenting on
money decreases the chance that the parents will feel the need to help
their children out of financial binds. This book, The Ultimate
Parenting Map to Money Smart Kids provides practical steps on how you
can give your children the financial education they deserve.

Money-Smart Kids
Citing the pivotal role of a father in a daughter's psychological,
physical, and spiritual health, a national speaker on teen issues
identifies and describes ten virtues that the author believes can be
effectively emulated by today's fathers to promote healthy fatherdaughter relations and overall well-being in young women. Reprint.

Working Parents Can Raise Smart Kids
It's natural to want your kids to have a secure future. But when it
comes to teaching the next generation how to handle money, parents are
failing. Still there is hope! Financial expert Mary Hunt shows parents
how to raise kids who have a healthy relationship with money--even if
the parents themselves have made financial mistakes along the way or
are struggling financially right now. Drawing from solid statistics
and her own hard-won knowledge and experience, Hunt helps parents
protect their children from the financial pitfalls of easy credit, an
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attitude of entitlement, and our culture's chummy relationship with
debt. From preschool through the teen years, every stage of a child's
development is covered, including how to talk to them about money, how
to help them start saving money and giving it away, and how to manage
money wisely.

Raising a Screen-Smart Kid
For parents who didn't grow up with smartphones but can't let go of
them now, expert advice on raising kids in our constantly connected
world Most kids get their first smartphone at the same time that
they're experiencing major developmental changes. Making mistakes has
always been a part of growing up, but how do parents help their kids
navigate childhood and adolescence at a time when social media has the
potential to magnify the consequences of those mistakes? Rather than
spend all their time worrying about the worst-case scenario, readers
get a bigger-picture understanding of their kids' digital landscape.
Drawing on research and interviews with educators, psychologists, and
kids themselves, Raising a Screen-Smart Kid offers practical advice on
how parents can help their kids avoid the pitfalls and reap the
benefits of the digital age by: • using social media to enhance
connection with friends and family, instead of following strangers and
celebrities, which is a predictor of loneliness and depression •
finding online support and community for conditions such as depression
and eating disorders, while avoiding potential triggers such as
#Thinspiration Pinterest boards • learning and developing life skills
through technology--for example, by problem-solving in online
games--while avoiding inappropriate content Written by a public health
expert and the creator of the popular blog Rants from Mommyland, this
book shows parents how to help their kids navigate friendships,
bullying, dating, self-esteem, and more online.

The Contentment Journal
In Smart Money Smart Kids, Financial expert and best-selling author
Dave Ramsey and his daughter Rachel Cruze equip parents to teach their
children how to win with money. Starting with the basics like working,
spending, saving, and giving, and moving into more challenging issues
like avoiding debt for life, paying cash for college, and battling
discontentment, Dave and Rachel present a no-nonsense, common-sense
approach for changing your family tree.

Smart but Scattered
"This is the official handbook for Financial Peace University. If you
are following Dave?s teaching, you already know what is in this book.
But if you?re new to Dave this is the book for you."--Publisher's
website.
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Deluxe Executive Envelope System
Learn to be a better negotiator--and achieve the outcomes you want. If
you read nothing else on how to negotiate successfully, read these 10
articles. We've combed through hundreds of Harvard Business Review
articles and selected the most important ones to help you avoid common
mistakes, find hidden opportunities, and win the best deals possible.
This book will inspire you to: Control the negotiation before you
enter the room Persuade others to do what you want--for their own
reasons Manage emotions on both sides of the table Understand the
rules of negotiating across cultures Set the stage for a healthy
relationship long after the ink has dried Identify what you can live
with and when to walk away This collection of articles includes: "Six
Habits of Merely Effective Negotiators" by James K. Sebenius; "Control
the Negotiation Before It Begins" by Deepak Malhotra; "Emotion and the
Art of Negotiation" by Alison Wood Brooks; "Breakthrough Bargaining"
by Deborah M. Kolb and Judith Williams; "15 Rules for Negotiating a
Job Offer" by Deepak Malhotra; "Getting to Si, Ja, Oui, Hai, and Da"
by Erin Meyer; "Negotiating Without a Net: A Conversation with the
NYPD's Dominick J. Misino" by Diane L. Coutu; "Deal Making 2.0: A
Guide to Complex Negotiations" by David A. Lax and James K. Sebenius;
"How to Make the Other Side Play Fair" by Max H. Bazerman and Daniel
Kahneman; "Getting Past Yes: Negotiating as if Implementation
Mattered" by Danny Ertel; "When to Walk Away from a Deal" by Geoffrey
Cullinan, Jean-Marc Le Roux, and Rolf-Magnus Weddigen.

Master Your Time, Master Your Life
Lifestyle guru and author of Bitches on a Budget Rosalyn Hoffman knows
it's more important to spend time with kids than spend money on them.
In Smart Mama, Smart Money, she offers intelligent, witty advice to
help modern moms budget. From healthy foods and must-have toys to ageappropriate clothing, electronic gadgets, school and party supplies,
and fun-filled family vacations, moms learn how to make savvy
financial decisions to provide children with a nurturing upbringingwithout sacrificing the fun!

THE MEANINGFUL MONEY HANDBOOK
Is it possible to raise financially responsible kids in today's
entitlement driven and debt-saturated society?This time tested system
developed by NY Times Best Selling authors, Steve & Annette Economides
proves conclusively that children can rise above the culture and
become financially independent by the time they are 18 years old.
MoneySmart Kids don't grow on trees - but they do grow-up in homes
where parents intentionally create a system to develop financial
independence. The MoneySmart Kids Financial Training Kit helps parents
do just that. Steve and Annette developed this system of points,
attitudes and earning after a decade of teaching their own five kids
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to become financially independent--and it worked! This system has been
used by thousands of families around the globe with the same
results.Parents are encouraged to use money that they are already
spending on their children and turn it into an investment in their
kids. This investment will yield amazing results as parents nurture
the financial development of their children. Skills like a strong workethic, generosity, delayed gratification, patience, planning,
budgeting, saving, spending wisely, and paying their own way are all
by-products of this system. Parents are encouraged to customize the
system to their own family's values and needs.The MoneySmart Kids
Financial Training Kit includes:* MoneySmart Kids overview and
instructions* 3 durable money envelopes with printed ledgers (each
with 2 coin envelopes inside)* Point Chart / Time Card* "Copyable"
Envelope Ledger cover* Sample Chore List (as a guide to create your
own)If you want to use this kit with more than one child, you need to
only order the MoneySmart Kids Extra Envelope product.

Raising Money-smart Kids
This simple way to manage your household income and expenses includes
a stylish cover, places for your checkbook and check register, memo
pad, debit card holders, extra cash-management envelopes and a PDF
guide to the envelope system.

Smart Money Smart Kids
When you hear the word retirement, you probably don't imagine yourself
scrambling to pay your bills in your golden years. But for too many
Americans, that's the fate that awaits unless they take steps now to
plan for the future. Whether you're twenty five and starting your
first job or fifty five and watching the career clock start to wind
down, today is the day to get serious about your retirement. In Retire
Inspired, Chris Hogan teaches that retirement isn't an age; it's a
financial number an amount you need to live the life in retirement
that you've always dreamed of. With clear investing concepts and
strategies, Chris will educate and empower you to make your own
investing decisions, set reasonable expectations for your spouse and
family, and build a dream team of experts to get you there. You don't
have to retire broke, stressed, and working long after you want to.
You can retire inspired!

Financial Peace Junior
At a time when kids have more debt and temptation than ever comes a
completely revised and updated edition of the #1 New York Times
bestseller on teaching children aged three to twenty about money Money
Doesn't Grow on Trees is the book that parents turn to when it comes
to teaching their children about money. With 180,000 young adults
between the ages of eighteen and twenty-four declaring bankruptcy last
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year and college students graduating with an average of $28,000 in
debt, Neale S. Godfrey is the definitive expert on the subject and her
time-tested advice is more important than ever. Money Doesn't Grow on
Trees offers exercises and concrete examples on everything from
responsible budgeting to understanding the difference between "want"
and "need" for children of every age. This revised edition includes
entirely new sections that discuss The power of the Internet The
tactics of television advertisers The world of eBay Godfrey's years of
experience as a mother and a financial expert make Money Doesn't Grow
on Trees a book no responsible parent can afford to pass up.

Raising Your Money-Savvy Family For Next Generation
Financial Independence
This book helps parents effectively use an allowance. John Lanza
leverages more than a decade of experience teaching kids the basics of
money-smarts to help. Readers will learn through stories of John's
kids and others. Designed with the busy parent in mind, this program
is simple to implement. The book also addresses the reader's
relationship with money, effectively making allowance a journey for
both parent and child.

Retire Inspired
Why does my child seem to worry so much? Being the parent of a smart
child is great—until your son or daughter starts asking whether global
warming is real, if you are going to die, and what will happen if they
don't get into college. Kids who are advanced intellectually often let
their imaginations ruin wild and experience fears beyond their years.
So what can you do to help? In Why Smart Kids Worry, Allison Edwards
guides you through the mental and emotional process of where your
child's fears come from and why they are so hard to move past. Edwards
focuses on how to parent a child who is both smart and anxious and
brings her years of experience as a therapist to give you the answers
to questions such as: •How do smart kids think differently? •Should I
let my child watch the nightly news on TV? •How do I answer questions
about terrorists, hurricanes, and other scary subjects? Edwards's
fifteen specially designed tools for helping smart kids manage their
fears will help you and your child work together to help him or her to
become more relaxed and worry-free.

The Art of Allowance
Die Empty
Journal your way to contentment in just 90 days. #1 New York Times
best-selling author Rachel Cruze guides you on a 90-day journey toward
contentment--one where you actually love your life and not someone
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else's. Let's be honest: We've all compared ourselves to others. You
scroll through social media and see someone's latest vacation and
think, "Must be nice" Just like that, you feel like your life isn't
good enough. Rachel knows the struggle is real because she's
experienced the same thing. So, she created a 90-day journal to help
you stop comparing your life to others and be happier than you've ever
been. The Contentment Journal is divided into 30-day increments: The
first 30 days focus on gratitude - where you'll recognize the
blessings in your life. The next 30 days focus on humility - where
you'll think of others more and of yourself a little less. The last 30
days focus on contentment - where you'll be happy for others and not
want what they have. Study after study backs up that your
relationships, health, decision-making skills, kindness, and even
sleep can get better with gratitude. The Contentment Journal will help
you grow and change in ways you can't yet imagine. Through personal
stories and daily writing prompts, Rachel will guide you day by day,
week by week to feeling more thankful. Motivational quotes and
reflection pages will encourage you to keep going! If you give Rachel
5-10 minutes a day for 90 days, she'll help you adjust your whole
outlook, so you avoid the comparisons and experience lasting
contentment.

Clark Smart Parents, Clark Smart Kids
There's nothing more frustrating than watching your bright, talented
son or daughter struggle with everyday tasks like finishing homework,
putting away toys, or following instructions at school. Your "smart
but scattered" 4- to 13-year-old might also have trouble coping with
disappointment or managing anger. Drs. Peg Dawson and Richard Guare
have great news: there's a lot you can do to help. The latest research
in child development shows that many kids who have the brain and heart
to succeed lack or lag behind in crucial "executive skills"--the
fundamental habits of mind required for getting organized, staying
focused, and controlling impulses and emotions. Learn easy-to-follow
steps to identify your child's strengths and weaknesses, use
activities and techniques proven to boost specific skills, and problemsolve daily routines. Helpful worksheets and forms can be downloaded
and printed in a convenient 8 1/2" x 11" size. Small changes can add
up to big improvements--this empowering book shows how. See also the
authors' Smart but Scattered Teens and their self-help guide for
adults. Plus, an academic planner for middle and high school students
and related titles for professionals.

A Parent's Guide to Raising Money Smart Kids
The New York Times bestseller that is a must-read for any parent! From
Beth Kobliner, the author of the bestselling personal finance bible
Get a Financial Life—a new, must-have guide showing parents how to
teach their children (from toddlers to young adults) to manage money
in a smart way. Many of us think we can have the “money talk” when our
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kids are old enough to get it…which won’t be for years, right? But get
this: Research shows that even preschoolers can understand basic money
concepts, and a study from Cambridge University confirmed that basic
money habits are formed by the age of seven. Oh, and research shows
the number one influence on kids’ financial behaviors is mom and dad.
Clearly, we can’t afford to wait. Make Your Kid a Money Genius (Even
If You’re Not) is a jargon-free, step-by-step guide to help parents of
all income levels teach their kids—from ages three to twentythree—about money. It turns out the key to raising a money genius
isn’t to teach that four quarters equal a dollar or how to pick a
stock. Instead, it’s about instilling values that have been proven to
make people successful—not just financially, but in life: delaying
gratification, working hard, living within your means, getting a good
education, and acting generously toward others. More specifically,
you’ll learn why allowance isn’t the Holy Grail when teaching your kid
to handle money, and why after-school jobs aren’t always the answer
either. You’ll discover the right age to give your kid a credit card,
and learn why doling out a wad of cash can actually be a good
parenting move. You don’t need to be a money genius to make your kid a
money genius. Regardless of your comfort level with finance—or your
family’s income—this charming and fun book is an essential guide for
passing along enduring financial principles, making your kids wise
beyond their years—and peers—when it comes to money.
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